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17 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents of Badgers and Foxes classes 
 
We are excited to announce our Christmas nativity! We are going to perform a traditional Christmas story 
along with lots of singing and dancing.  
 
The dates are: 
 

 Tuesday 6th December at 2pm – 3pm 

 Wednesday 7th December 6pm – 7pm 

Tickets are available to buy on ParentPay at £3 each for adults. Children go free but they still need a 
ticket, also bookable on Parentpay. 
 
A few details for your information: 

 Costumes: You will receive a note specifying the costume your child needs to wear and this should be 

in school by Friday 2nd December, ready for our dress rehearsal. This should be labelled with your 

child’s name and class. 

 Lines: Please ensure you practise any lines with your child to help them feel confident on the stage.  

 

We look forward to sharing this Christmas treat with you and thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Everett, Mrs Saddington and Mrs Neale  
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